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Regular Schedule of Services 
 

Nursery available during all scheduled services unless otherwise noted inside the 
bulletin. 

 

Sunday 
8:00 & 10:30 a.m. Worship & Graded Childrenôs Churches 
9:15 a.m. Sunday School 
6:00 p.m. Evening Worship Service 
  

Wednesday 
6:30 p.m. Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal  
 Adult Bible Classes 
 NH Youth (High School) Student Campus Auditorium 
 NH Youth (Middle School) Student Campus Chapel 
 Foundations & Transition (5th grade) Student Campus 
 NH Kids (Kindergarten - 4th grades) 
 NH Tots (Preschool program) 
8:30 p.m. College-Age Ministry - Student Campus Chapel 
 
 
 

Pastors James L. Weaver   Senior Pastor 
 Jeff Hill Senior Pastor 
 Brett Hendrickson Music/Creative Arts Pastor 
 Brian Smith Young Adult Pastor 
 Austin Weaver College Pastor 
 Luke Spangrud  High School Pastor 
 Zach Hill Middle School Pastor 
 Cortney Ostrander Elementary Pastor 
 Anna Flanders Early Childhood Pastor 
 Donald Hawkins Assistant Pastor 
 Gary Walter Assistant Pastor 
   



COMING SOON (continued) THIS WEEK  

monetary gifts; and new food items. All donated items will be given to the 
Urbandale Food Pantry, which serves residents in all of Polk County. 

Ladiesõ Bible Study - Monday at 1:00 p.m. in New Hope Java. Details in 
Education Brochure. 

Ladiesõ Prayer & Share - Tuesday at 10:00 a.m. in New  Hope Java. 

The church is invited to Celebrate Recovery's 3rd Anniversary on Tuesday, 
January 16th. We are having a special night of Worship, Communion, and 
Recognition of Service at 6:00 p.m. Small Group is from 7:00-8:00 p.m. with 
Crosstalk Cafe' at 8:00 p.m. Nursery available for babies through preschool 
age. Celebration Place for Kindergarten through 6th grade.  

Choir Rehearsal - Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m. 

Wednesday Adult Education - classes meet at 6:30 p.m. See Education 
Brochure. 

Menõs Bible Discussion Group - Thursday at 7:30 a.m. in New Hope Java. 

Ladiesõ Friday Morning Bible Study - Room 212 at 9:45 a.m. We will be 
studying the three year ministry of Jesus in Mark & John. 

Seasoned Saints (50 plus)- Will meet on Friday, January 19, at 6:30 p.m. in 
the Student Campus Chapel. OGNIB - come and see what this is and enjoy 
the fun! Please sign up at the Events Center or online and register which food 
item you will bring. We appreciate your contributions! 

Menõs Breakfast - Saturday, January 20, 8:00 - 9:15 a.m. in the Student 
Campus Chapel. Our speaker will be Dr. Gary Rosberg, Americaôs Family 
Coaches. Invite a friend and sign up at the Events Center. 

Gate Keepers Safety and Security Ministry - will be holding our quarterly 
meeting and training immediately following the menôs breakfast on Saturday, 
January 20. If interested in being a part of this ministry, please come to this 
meeting to see what we are all about. Questions? Contact Matt Ostrander. 

Pastor Anna and Josh Flanders first Sunday will be January 21. We are 
having an all church soup, chili, hotdog supper beginning at 5:00 p.m. Sunday, 
January 21 in the Student Campus Auditorium. Please bring a salad. If you 
want to bring soup or chili sign up online or at the Events center. Realizing 
that the early childhood families need to get their children to bed at a decent 
hour, we have decided to have this fellowship to replace the normal Sunday 
night service. NOTE beginning at 5:00 p.m. Pastor Anna and Josh got married 
on December 28 so during the supper we will receive a combination house 
warming and wedding shower ñdollar blessingò to welcome them to New 
Hope. There will be a wrapped box in the foyer in the main building for those 
who want to give and who will not be able to attend the evening fellowship. 

NH tunes 4 Tots - Will meet on Tuesday, January 23. There are two class 
times to choose from 9:15 a.m. or 10:15 a.m. Questions? Contact Pastor 
Cortney, Kim Lane, or Becky Acheson. 

Stitching in Faith, a crochet/knit group, will meet on Thursday, January 25, 

TODAY 

To Our Visitors - WELCOME! We are very happy you have come to worship 
with us today. We invite you to stop by the Welcome Center in the foyer to pick 
up a Visitor Brochure that will help acquaint you with New Hope or pick up a 
Bible to use during the service. Visitor cards are available in the pew rack if you 
would like to leave a record of your visit. If ever we can serve you, please let us 
know. Thank you and may God bless you!  

There is a Nursing Mothers Room available in room 140 next to the first floor 
womenôs restroom. 

If you are new to the church please join Pastor Jeff at the west end of the 
foyer during Sunday School for an informal time of refreshments and sharing. 

5th Grade Retreat - All students going on the 5th grade retreat today, please 
bring your luggage to the North End of the foyer under the windows. All 
students attending please remain in the main building, the bus will pick up 
students and leaders from the foyer of the main building at noon.  

Orchestra Rehearsal today at 4:30 p.m. 

Pastor Don Hawkins will be preaching a two-part Sunday evening series: 
Tonight, January 14 - ñFight the Good Fightò (The Exhortation)              
Sunday, January 28 -  ñI Have Fought a Good Fightò (The Example). 

The Haiti mission team leaves Sunday, January 21 and will be returning 
January 30. They will be feeding students, ministering to an orphanage, 
building and painting at the school, and evangelizing. Please keep this team of 
people and Jude Augusma in prayer. 

Please be sure to fill in your offering envelopes with first & last names and 
street and amount using decimal point (printed clearly) when giving your 
tithes and offerings. We have church families with the same last name and 
some with the same first and last name. The giving credit is recorded from the 
offering envelopes. Thank you for being faithful with tithes and offering.  

Thank you to all who generously gave to help me during the loss of my home. 
Words cannot express my thankfulness and gratitude. - Mary Long 

BGMC Pop Can Fundraiser - Please help some of our New Hope kids meet 
their goal of raising $31 in 31 days for BGMC.  During the month of January, 
please bring in your clean and bagged pop cans and bottles and drop them off  

Now is the time to join the Choir and Orchestra! We are just beginning to work 
on the Easter Musical, ñGrace That Amazes.ñ Use your God-given talents to 
glorify Him! Come be a part of New Hopeôs music ministry 

Opportunity to Serve. We have an opening in the cleaning ministry. If you are 
willing to serve 1 1/2 hours per week, please contact Julie Spencer at the 
church office. 

Monday, January 15, 2018 (MLK Day of Service), between 9:00 a.m. and 2:00 
p.m., we will be collecting items for the Urbandale Food Pantry at the 
Urbandale Public Library, 3520 - 86th St. Please bring new personal care 
items; new winter scarves, hats, and baby blankets (especially handmade); 

NEWS & OPPORTUNITIES 

ALIVE CONFERENCE- Students grades 6-college. Dates are February 2-4, 
cost is $40. For more info go to www.aliveconf.org.  

YOUTH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

IN SYMPATHY 

from 6:30 - 7:30 p.m. in the Student Campus Conference Room. Anyone who 
crochets or knits is welcome. Questions? Contact Lindalee Lovelace. 

Prayer Meeting Saturday, January 27, 9:00 - 10:00 a.m. in the sanctuary. 

Ladies are invited to an open house baby shower for Diana Bougher 
Christensen and baby boy on Saturday, January 27, 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
at Rachel Bougherôs home. Diana is registered Buy Buy Baby.  

Womenõs Adventure Group - Informational meeting Sunday, January 28 at 
5:00 p.m. in room 215. If you enjoy the outdoors, this group is for you. Join us 
on Sunday with suggestions and an adventurous spirit. 

ALIVE CONFERENCE- Students grades 6-college. Dates are February 2-4, 
cost is $40. For more info go to www.aliveconf.org. We are looking for adult 
volunteers. If you are interested in helping out, please sign up at Events 
Center or online. 

BGMC Super Bowl Sunday, February 4, 2018. Our kids will be collecting 
change in both of our morning services. BGMC funds help our missionaries 
provide feeding programs, Bible school curriculum, water wells, puppets, 
music, computers, and sound systems for our missionaries. 

Annual Church Business Meeting - Sunday, February 4 at 2:00 p.m. We will 
elect 2 deacons for a three year term. Everyone is welcome. There will be no 
evening service. 

Water Baptism will be Sunday, February 11 in both morning services. Those 
desiring to be baptized, please pick up an information sheet and sign up 
online or at the Events center. If you have children who want to be baptized, 
please contact Pastor Cortney. 

Book Buddies are reading Starboard Secret by Hope Callaghan. We will meet 
for our discussion on Monday, February 12 from 6:30 - 7:30 p.m. in New Hope 
Java. If you love to read you will enjoy this group. Call Lindalee Lovelace with 
any questions.   

Host Homes needed - We are looking for 15 people to host a missions lunch 
or dinner in their homes on March 17 or 24. We are looking for homes that 
can host at least 20 or more people. Anyone interested in hosting a 
missionary lunch or dinner during our upcoming missions convention please 
contact the church office. 

 

COMING SOON 

https://maps.google.com/?q=3520+-+86th+St&entry=gmail&source=g
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